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Hello Everyone! 
 
Our next weeklong school will be held at the Wilds Resort in beautiful Holyrood, 
Newfoundland and Labrador. 
 
Are you concerned about increasing pressure from emboldened right-wing governments? 
An economy benefitting the wealthy? And a climate that needs more care than 
exploitation? 
 
If so, this weeklong school is for you. We will focus on shoring up our skills as activists 
from the inside out. 
 
Please stay tuned to your provincial division website for more information.  
 
In solidarity,  

 
Michelle Cohen 
CUPE Education Representative 
:mac/cope491                                   
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